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Personnel - All Employees 

Staff Payments During Closure

In the event of inclement weather, a pandemic, or other unexpected or extraordinary circumstances, 
the Board of Education or the Superintendent may close school or a particular school building in order 
to protect staff and students from harm, and will establish a reopen date when it is safe to return.  If 
such closure extends for a long period of time as determined by the Superintendent, then the 
Superintendent may implement procedures, agreements, or other requirements to compensate staff 
during a closure to ensure staff return to employment after the closure.  The District may consistently 
pay staff according to District policies and procedures already established by salaries or wages.
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